CONNECTION POINTE CHRISTIAN CHURCH
2599 E 98t Street
Carmel, IN 46280

JUNE 20, 2025

Dear to Whom it May Concern;

It is with great appreciation that we write this letter of reference for T&W, the design-build
construction firm that recently completed a comprehensive remodel of our Carmel church
location. From the earliest stages of planning to the final walk-through, their team
demonstrated professionalism, flexibility, and an unwavering commitment to quality.

The entire team was easy to work with, consistently responsive, accommodating with our
requests, and ultimately delivered a well-built product with excellent functionality and a
thoughtful, beautiful design aesthetic. Their attention to detail and ability to understand the
unique needs of a worship space were evident throughout the project.

The result is a space that not only meets the practical needs of our congregation but also
reflects the Connection Pointe culture and spirit of our Carmel community. We’ve received
countless compliments from church members and visitors alike, and the updated environment

has enhanced how we gather and serve.

We recommend T&W for a construction renovation project. Their professionalism and
dedication to excellence made them a true joy to partner with.

Please feel free to contact me directly if you would like any further details about our experience.
With Gratitude,

SARAH ZIMMERMAN
CONNECTION POINTE CONSTRUCTION PROJECT MANAGER
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